
From: Rachael Markle
To: Julie Underwood; Chris Roberts
Cc: Carolyn Wurdeman; Mark Relph; Miranda Redinger; Alicia McIntire
Subject: RE: Impact fees
Date: Monday, May 20, 2013 4:45:11 PM

Yes. The Comprehensive Plan contains the following policy in the Capital Facilities Chapter:

CF10: Consider all available funding and financing mechanisms, such as
utility rates, bonds, impacts fees, grants, and local improvement
districts for funding capital facilities.

The Capital Facilities chapter covers the financing of capital facilities for:  police, fire, parks, streets,
water, sewer storm & schools. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Julie Underwood
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2013 11:52 AM
To: Chris Roberts
Cc: Carolyn Wurdeman; Rachael Markle; Mark Relph; Miranda Redinger; Alicia McIntire
Subject: RE: Impact fees

I believe the answer is no, but I'm forwarding to Rachael to respond.

Thanks,
Julie

Julie T. Underwood
City Manager
City of Shoreline
www.shorelinewa.gov
(206) 801-2213

-----Original Message-----
From: Chris Roberts
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2013 11:41 AM
To: Julie Underwood
Cc: Carolyn Wurdeman
Subject: Impact fees

Julie,

Are there any parts of our comprehensive plan that discuss impact fees for fire, parks, or surface water?

Thanks,

Chris

Chris Roberts, Councilmember
City of Shoreline
croberts@shorelinewa.gov
(206) 391-2733
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